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The Department of Statistics organized a welcome function for B.Sc.-I students 
on 20th August, 2019. The activity was intended to motivate, encourage and 
energize the students for their academic and extracurricular endeavors in the 
department. The activity also aimed at improving the awareness of students 
regarding scopes and career opportunities the subject Statistics has to offer. .   

During first phase, HoD. Mrs A. M. Badar gave a brief introduction of the 
department and its participation in various statistical activities organized by the 
Statistical Society of Dr. Ambedkar College during this session. Some 
information was imparted to the students about extracurricular activities 
organized in the college.   

The second phase of the program was centered on academic and career scope 
of the subject. The students were informed about the options available for higher 
education in the field of Statistics. Some information about institutions of national 
and international repute offering such higher studies was given. The information 
about Statistical Offices of Government of India was also given. The job 
opportunities both in the private as well as public sectors were discussed with the 
students. The option of self-employment was also highlighted. Through this 
phase the students were reassured about their decision of selecting statistics as 
one of the subjects. 
 

      
      


